
 

  MATJHABENG        MUNICIPALITY 
                  

LOCAL 
 

NOTICE 
  

MATJHABENG MUNICIPALITY 

 

PHOMOLONG WATER LOSS 
 
You are hereby notified that the water supply to Phomolong, Hennenman and Ventersburg and will be 

interrupted due to water pressure challenge from time to time for the next three(3) months. These 

arrangements will take place until the challenge has been jointly addressed by Sedibeng Water and 

Matjhabeng Municipality.  

 

DATE AREA 

Next three(3) months Phomolong, Hennenman and Ventersburg 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT PERSONS: 
 

SEDIBENG WATER 

Mr. B Sebola 

TEL: (057) 237 2300 / 083 630 3075 

Email:  ceosec@sedibeng.co.za 

 

 

 

MATJHABENG MUNICIPALITY 

Me. Charlene Smith 

TEL: 073 123 5913 

Email:  charlene.smith@matjhabeng.co.za  
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MUNICIPAL MANAGER        Notice:      101 /2013 
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